
REQUEST 

 

 
Dear Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime, 
 
Please may I request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000: 
 
1. A copy of any contract between MOPAC and any supplier for the provision of laptops 
and/or tablets for use by the Metropolitan Police Service agreed from January 2016.  
2. The make, model and specification of any laptops or tablets detailed in any 
aforementioned contract. 
3. The number of laptops and/or tablets purchased.  
4. A copy of any contract between MOPAC and any supplier for the provision of mobile 
data connectivity agreed since January 2016, such as 4G data connectivity to allow for a tablet 
to be used in the field. 
 
I appreciate this may contain commercially sensitive information that requires redaction, such as 
the cost of any contract. 
 

 
 

 

 

RESPONSE 

 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of 4 April to the Mayor's Office for Policing 
and Crime (MOPAC). 
 
I confirm that you request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
that MOPAC does not hold any information relating to your request. 
 
The Metropolitan Police Service (MPS) may be able to assist you. You can send your FOI 
request directly to them, using this link: http://www.met.police.uk/foi/ 
 
If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the 
MOPAC website on what the next steps are at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-
mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

http://www.met.police.uk/foi/
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-making/freedom-information

